
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 12/17/2013 1:53:55 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: Cooke, Michelle (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: RE: State Budget Question

To:

Fine to General Fund.

> On Dec 17, 2013, at 1:52 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote:
>
> Penalty or fine or both ? Let me check.
>

■Original Message----
> From: Clanon, Paul |mailto:paul.clanon@cpue.ca.govl
> Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2013 12:29 PM
> To: Cherry, Brian K
> Cc: Cooke, Michelle
> Subject: State Budget Question

>

>
> What number has PG&E publicly reported to the SEC for a CPUC potential San Bruno penalty?
>
>
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/
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